
 
 

TOWN OF MORETOWN 
Municipal Plan Adoption 

Notice of Hearing 
 

Pursuant to 24 V.S.A. Chapter 117, Section 4384 (c) and 4444, notice is hereby 
given by the Select Board of the Town of Moretown Vermont, that a public 
hearing will be held on Monday, April 20, 2015 at 7:00 p.m. at the Moretown 
Town Hall, Rt. 100B in Moretown Village, to hear final comments on the 
proposed municipal comprehensive plan, and if it is found no significant 
changes need to be made, adopt the draft plan as submitted by the Planning 
Commission to the Select Board on February 9, 2015.  
 
The purpose of the proposed plan is to comprehensively update the plan to 
reflect the community, economy and challenges of the Town of Moretown and 
to address new statutory requirements for an economic development element 
and a flood resilience plan. The draft plan addresses the entire geographic area 
of the Town of Moretown. 
 
Draft plan sections are:  
 Vision and Goals 
 About Our Town Plan 
 Policies To Guide Our Future Decisions 
 Actions To Achieve Our Vision and Goals 
 Appendices 
 
The entire plan may be reviewed or downloaded at www.moretownvt.org 
 
A hard copy may be reviewed at the Town Office, 19 Kaiser Dr. Moretown VT 
during regular business hours of 7:00 am - 3:00pm Monday thru Friday. 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.moretownvt.org/

